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Your Ref.

Mr. H. Lundberg Aug. 13, 1986
Vice President
Sweden Kendo Federation

Our Ref.

Re. Dan Certificate/Z.N.K.R.

Dear Mr. Lundberg:

Please be referred to your two letters addressed to Mr. T. Oshima: one dated
July 8, 1986 and the other August 7, 1986.

In your letter of July 8, we noted that the following 4 gentlemen had all passed

the Sho-Dan examination and that you had informed us of it.

We have discovered in our file that you had reported the successful results on
Messrs., J. Stromsnas and L. Fredriksson while no record has been found on

Messrs. J. A. Ingulfsen and K. V. K. Wijngaard.

Hence, we will appreciate receiving a copy of your previous report on the
latter two persons: dates and places of the Sho-Dan examination they passed.
Upon receipt of this confirmatory advice, we will immediately take necessary

action on all the four persons.

Meanwvhile, your letter of August 7 was found to enclose a copy of a Sho-DAN
certificate of Z,N.K.R. for issuance of a Ni-Dan certificate for him.

We appear to have failed to confirm his SHO-DAN registration here and now
should like to be informed of the site of the SHO-DAN examination he took in
Japan. Please ask Mr. Imamura to write us about the prefecture wherein his

domestic Kendo Federation is located.
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We sincerely hope that our new organization will eliminate such problems as

those we are now experiencing; in the meantime, we will appreciate having your

cooperation.

Very cordially yours,

. SATO

Acting Secretary General

I.K.F., Tokvo



